City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
May 4, 2010
7:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Forshee, Allen, Tucker, Emily Hurst, a representative from the Pioneer News
and 6 guests.

New Business: Mayor Clark read the resignation letter from Comm. Duddy. Motion to accept the resignation was
made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Allen; Passed 3/0. Mayor Clark wanted to recognize Jim Duddy
with a plaque however, he was not present.

Mayor Clark asked for nominations to fill the open seat. Motion to accept Kathy Merrifield to fill the vacant
commissioner seat was made by Comm. Russell and seconded by Comm. Allen; Passed 3/0. Atty. Edison read and
Kathy Merrifield gave her oath to office.

Minutes: Motion to approve the May 4, 2010 minutes was made by Comm. Allen and was seconded by Comm.
Forshee; Passed 4/0.

Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement was handed out and reviewed. Motion to pay monthly bills was
made by Comm. Allen and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Motion Passed 4/0.

Old Business: Comm. Forshee asked if any letters had been sent out to delinquent tax payers. Mayor Clark thought
S0.

" w Business: Atty. Edison read a first reading on Budget for Fiscal Year July1, 2010- June 30, 2011. Mayor Clark
_sught that the decimal may not be right on the amount for Storm Water Drainage.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on road work for various humﬂps and cracks at a cost of $9350.00. Motion was made to
get the road work done was made by Comm. Tucker and 2" by Comm. Forshee; Passed 4/0.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on a possible sign with the owner of the new welding shop on Burkland. The owner
wanted to put his number on the door while waiting to get the dimensions of his sign for city approval. Mayor Clark
told the owner that it would be ok.

Comm. Tucker stated that a resident had reported a bon fire had been set and how every mailbox was opened with the
flag up. Mayor Clark stated that he would inform the officers about the innocent.

Comm. Tucker explained to the council that a house on Scenic Trail had not been mowed. Atty. Edison stated that it
was in foreclosure. Mayor Clark stated that it had been mowed.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 pm was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Allen Passed 4/0.



